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A MESSAGE FROM PREMIER DOUG FORD 

 

I’m delighted to extend greetings to everyone celebrating  

Staffing for Canada Week, an event organized by the Association of 

Canadian Search, Employment and Staffing Services (ACSESS). 

 

As Premier, I’m very pleased to have this opportunity to acknowledge 

the vital role that temporary workers play in our workforce and the 

valuable support they provide to our province’s many businesses. 

I would also like to recognize the significant contributions made by 

temporary workers and by the staffing industry to our economy and 

prosperity. 

 

I want to thank ACSESS for making this year’s edition of Staffing for 

Canada Week possible, and for its dedication to advancing the 

interests and growth of Canada’s staffing and recruiting industry. 

 

Best wishes for a memorable Staffing for Canada Week. 

 

 
 

Doug Ford 

Premier 


